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SAVE THE DATE!.. 

February 7th             

Board of Directors 

Meeting 6:00                  

Windham Restaurant  

February 21st      

Member Spotlight  

Meeting                           

Windham Restaurant       

6:00 

March 7th               

Board of Directors 

Meeting 6:00                  

Windham Restaurant  

March 21st             

Dinner and Presentation 

by Salme DPW 6:00   

Location TBD 

Greater Salem  

Contractors Association 

Join us February 21st at the                         

Windham Restaurant  

We’ll hear from a few featured 

members and learn what’s  

going on for their business 

and industries. Great way to 

learn about services offered 

by our members! 

 AdServices Unlimited 

 The Dubay Group 

 Haverhill Bank 

 Merrill Excavating 

 Palmer Gas & Oil 

 Tom Mosson, Builder 

Dinner and Presentation $40 

RSVP by 2/19 to                            

admin@gscanh.org or         

603-560-1002 



Greater Salem 
Contractors Association 

P.O Box 616 Salem, NH 03079 
(603) 560-1002 

www.GSCANH.org 

 
-Mission Statement- 

 
“To advance the building industry of the 

Greater Salem Area by providing a fo-

rum for the interchange of information 

for its members. To participate in pro-

grams, services and government affairs 

as well as fostering the value of family 

& fellowship with a high level of profes-

sionalism for the common good of its 

members and communities”  

-2018-2019- 

Board of Directors 
President 

Curt Gracie 

1st Vice President 

Tom Mosson 

Treasurer 

Gary Merrill 

Secretary 

Joe Andrews 

Directors 

Jim Collins 

Wayne Gelardi 

Ron Leone 

Jeff Ozella 

 

Committee Chairpersons 

Nominating: Tom Mosson 

Membership: Gary Merrill 

Ambassador: Curt Gracie  

Finance: Curt Gracie 

Investment: Gary Merrill 

By-Laws: Tom Mosson 

Scholarship: Tom Mosson 

Events: Multiple Chairs 

Marketing: Multiple Chairs 

 

Administrative Assistant: 

Katie Delay 

(603) 560-1002 or 

Admin@GSCANH.org 

 

 

 

 

 

A Message from 

The Board 

 

 Review Treasurer and Secretary Reports 

 Golf Committee Updates– Regular meetings to start  in March 

 Coordinate upcoming event details 

 Discussed potential community involvement opportunities 

 Nominating Meeting to work on new slate for 2019-2020  

Board Meeting Briefs 

                                                                                                                   
We’ve been busy! We’re excited to announce our upcoming schedule 

for the remainder of our 2018-2019 membership year. Please check 

out our event listings and mark your calendars– we have some great 

meetings coming that you won’t want to miss.  

In the next couple of months we’ll be working on the incoming Board 

of Directors for our next operating year. If you are interested in    

seeing what it means to be a director reach out to the board or join 

us at one of our board meetings. We meet monthly to review any   

association business and work on ways to strengthen the                 

organization and grow our membership. We’d love to hear your    

ideas and see some fresh faces– there is definitely some fun to be 

had along the way too! 

If you have any ideas for meetings for next year or if you’d like to  

offer your space to host a meeting please let us know. We are still 

looking for a location for our March meeting where we’ve invited  

David Wholley, Director of The Salem DPW to come talk to our 

group. This is a great way to support our organization and promote 

your business– reach out to Katie Delay if you are interested. 

We’re planning for a great turnout in February as we feature several 

members at our “Member Spotlight” meeting. Learn about the      

services offered by our members and also some collaborative        

projects where our members have come together to  make it happen. 

Show your support to these members who are taking the time to  

present to our group.  

See you soon! 

-The Greater Salem Contractors Association’s Board of Directors 



 

 

 

 

We’re excited to announce the 

2019 Drive Away Hunger 

Charity Golf Event 

Monday, June 24th 

Bradford Country Club 

12:30 Shotgun Start 

*Golf       *Lobster Bake 

*Raffles, Silent Auction, 

Cash Prizes 

Money raised is donated 

to local food pantries 

Member Reminders- 

Are you coming to our next event? 
Please remember to RSVP to all of our 
events! In an effort to keep costs down 
we need to plan for only those who will 
be attending. It is very helpful to know 
ahead who will be attending every 
event.  
 
Can’t make our next event? 
Send a representative on your behalf! 
Events are open to members, their     
employees and guests. We look forward 
to seeing new faces and it’s a great way 
to have your company be present at our 
events. You can add employee email  
addresses to our distribution list by 
contacting admin@gscanh.org 
 

Member Meeting– Long Blue Cat Brewery  

On January 17th our group ventured to the Long Blue Cat Brewery in Londonderry for a 

night of networking and some brew knowledge. We learned the history of two Salem  natives,  

Jason Knight and Shane Sorenson who are lifelong friends that opened the local brewery after 

years of home brewing. Thank you to Palmer Gas & Oil for donating the raffle basket! 

*Lets think outside the box– let us know if you have any great meeting ideas!!! 



 

 

If you’re looking for an affordable 

way to advertise your business and 

support the GSCA consider placing 

your ad here in our monthly bulletin- 

Contact Katie for details. 

Joel Garbacik 

1 Industrial Park Drive Unit 7     

Pelham, NH 03076 

Member Spotlight 
Thank you to Kim Niles of Montes Marble and Granite for hosting a great  member 

meeting in December. We had a fun night, toured the busy production area and learned 

about  products and services offered by Montes. We truly appreciate members opening up 

their business for our group! 



 
< 

Mark your calendar for our  

Upcoming Events! 

Thursday, February 21st -Member Spotlight Meeting 

Join us from 6:00-8:00 at The Windham Restaurant. We’ll be “Spotlighting”  several 

members from a variety of industries.  

Thursday, March 21st—Presentation from The Salem DPW 

We’ve invited David Wholley of The Salem DPW to talk to our group about the         

department, winter wrap up and any upcoming projects planned. Location TBD– stay 

tuned! 

Thursday, April 18th– Annual Member Meeting  

An important meeting for all members to attend. We’ll vote on the incoming slate of 

officers for 2019-2020 and discuss any important association business. After the     

formalities we’ll be having fun as we celebrate our “Kick off to the Drive Away Hunger 

Charity Golf Tournament” as we use the virtual golf simulators at Club 14, a new       

indoor golf facility in Windham. 

Thursday, May 16th– Installation Ceremony and Service Awards 

We’ll be at The Atkinson Resort and Country Club, come enjoy a nice dinner and   

support the incoming Board of Directors and our members receiving their service 

awards. 

Monday, June 24th- 16th Annual Drive Away Hunger Charity Golf       

Tournament and Lobster Bake 

An event you won’t want to miss! We’ll be at The Bradford Country Club for a day on 

the course to raise money for local food pantries. Raffles, silent auction, cash prizes– 

all for a great cause!  

**Board of Directors Meetings are open to our members. We typically meet 

the 1st Thursday of each month starting at 6:00 at The Windham Restaurant 

Check out www.GSCANH.org for more event details 



 

ADDRESS  

SERVICE  

REQUESTED 

Greater Salem Contractors Association 

Serving the Greater Salem Area 
P.O. Box 616  Salem, NH 03079 

If you have anything you would like to include in our bulletin such as an upcoming 

special event or something you want to share that already took place don’t be shy; 

send us what you want to see. Company milestone?  Birth of a child or grandchild? 

Favorite recipe you want to share?  It’s your bulletin too and the more member       

interaction we have the more interesting it will be for all of our readers! We can also 

post your information on our website- contact Katie at Admin@GSCANH.org 

 

Be a Proud Member 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28   

February 2019 

 Member 

Meeting 6:00 

BOD 6:00 

Valentine’s Day 

President’s Day 

Groundhog 

Day 

Superbowl 

Go PATS!!! 

Nobody is Too Cool for Safety!!!! 


